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From: Robert Smith 
Sent: May 17, 2011 7:08 PM 
To: Johnson, Brenda 
Subject: Stoney Creek Fiesco and Binbrook Animal Controller 

Hi Brenda; 
  
We hope things will work out for you concerning the Stoney Creek fiasco. Its 
something that Mitchell left you to solve and what to him had advantage we 
suspect. Lots of luck. 
  
I'm sorry to hear about Whitehead and the problems he will have and the burden 
on the taxpayers. You really have to watch what you say these days. I guess the 
e-mailing he sent to councillors had a lot to do with the judgement and fine he 
received. There's the legal fees to consider as well. 
  
We were quite concerned the animal control officer (Bain) might loose her job 
with the proposed changes the city wants to impose. She is very well liked in 
Glanbrook and goes out of her way to solve our problems. Perhaps she can be 
employed under the new situation at the Dartnal Rd. SPCA location which is 
relatively in our geographical area, not to far from the area she was already 
covering. 
  
Bob & Evelyn Smith 
 


